
     

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

F (St. Vincent): 10:15 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Tuesday-Thursday 

8:00 a.m.-noon  

Closed Monday & Friday 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

July 19, 2020 — Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Mon.,  July 20, 2020 

8:00 a.m.   Carolyn Nutt+ 
 

Tues., July 21,  2020 

8:00 a.m.   Joe Mast+  
 

Wed., July 22,  2020   

8:00 a.m.  Pat Dieker+ 
                                   

Thurs., July 23, 2020 

8:00 a.m.  John & Elaine Will+ 
  

Fri., July 24, 2020 

8:00 a.m.  Virgil & Bert Dietrich+ 
 

Sat., July 25, 2020 

4:00 p.m.  Military Veterans 

6:30 p.m.     Confirmandi 

                             held in the Church                         

6:30 p.m.     Parish Intentions 

                           held in the Parish Hall 

Seventeenth  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun.,  July 26,  2020 

 8:00 a.m.  Bob Nytes+ 

10:30 a.m. Confirmandi 

                          held in the Church 

10:30 a.m.  Betty Lentz+ 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan:                             

  The next two weekends we will be celebration Confirmation and Confir-
mation with First Communion at our Sunday Masses.  Under the current 
attendance restrictions, this is going to cause some problems, which I 
had hoped would be beyond at this point, but alas, we are still dealing 
with them.  Both next week (July 25/26) and the week after (August 1/2), 
our 6:30pm and 10:30am Masses in the Church are being reserved for 
the Confirmandi and their guests, and I expect the church to be full for 
each celebration. 
  So how are we going to resolve this?  We cannot have people who are 
used to attending the 6:30pm or 10:30am Mass go to the other Masses 
on the weekend, as these Masses have generally been full each week-

end.  Rather than confusing people by re-opening St. Dominic (which is not a good so-
lution because of the air conditioning situation), I am going to ask that if you have been 
going to the 6:30pm Mass on Saturday night or the 10:30am Mass on Sunday morning, 
please attend a second Mass which will be celebrated on-site, in the parish hall 
(cafeteria) for the next two weekends at 
those times.  This is certainly not opti-
mal, but it is a way to solve the happy 
problem that we have so many people 
who want to go to Mass. 
   By cooperating with this request, it will 
hopefully save us from having to imple-
ment a “pre-sign-up” plan which is tak-
ing place in the other parishes.  I have 
nothing against doing this if we have to 
in order to maintain our attendance lim-
its, but I do think that adding this step 
makes it harder for people to come to 
Mass, especially those who are not so 
comfortable with the Internet.  I ask, I 
beg your cooperation in this matter, so 
that we can continue to cooperate with the effort to keep people safer and healthier by 
social distancing and limiting the number of people in church. 
  
   More on Mass Intentions:  Last weekend, I explained how the tradition of offering 
“Mass Intentions” for the dead and for other intentions goes back to the early Church.  
The merits from these intentions flow from the inestimable grace flowing from each 
Mass, not only inviting the prayers of the faithful for our dearly departed, but also en-
gaging the priest in offering the special fruits that comes from his ministerial participa-
tion in the Holy Sacrifice.  Each weekend and each Holy Day of Obligation, pastors of 
parishes throughout the world are expected to offer Mass on behalf of “the people’.  
Traditionally this is called the “Missa pro Populo”, but here at St. Anthony’s it has com-
monly been called the “Parish Intentions” each week.  This Mass intention asks the pas-
tor to remember all of those entrusted to his care, living and dead.  Normally the pastor 
himself celebrates this intention in person at one of the Masses of the weekend (which 
is something that takes a bit of coordination when intentions have been set for months 
beforehand and, as we now have, there is a second priest such as Fr. Blickhan helping 
out!)  When I go on vacation or am otherwise away from the parish, I celebrate my own 
Sunday Mass ‘for the people’… even priests need remember to go to Mass each and 
every Sunday when they are on vacation or away!  The other Mass intentions that you 
see through the week are requested by the faithful on behalf of those they wish to have 
remembered at the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass.  Next week, I’ll talk about the procedures 
we are implementing to try to make this process of requesting a Mass intention a bit 
easier and more fair to all who would wish to remember a loved one at Mass.  

if you have been going to 
the 6:30pm or the 10:30 
am Mass, please plan to 
attend a second Mass 
which will be celebrated 
on-site, in the parish hall 
for the next two week-
ends at those times. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

                                               Teacher Feature - Mrs. Joann Ellerman  
Our 5th grade teacher at St. Dominic School is Mrs. Joann Ellerman. This past school year, she recognized that her 5th 

grade students were a very hard working group, which was evident in their daily school work, and noticed the many 

leaders who were willing to share with the class to help everyone succeed. As she reflected on the 2019-2020 school 

year, Mrs. Ellerman shared the most rewarding aspect, “Watching my 5th graders show how strong they could be in 

the face of adversity. We were only given a short time to be sure we had everything we needed to create our ‘new’ 

classroom online. I am so proud of how my students responded to this situation. We were still able to share prayer and 

morning meetings online and continue with classwork.” In addition, Mrs. Ellerman remembers many great moments 

from the school year, “especially being able to visit our Buddies at the Illinois Veteran’s Home.” As she prepares for the 

upcoming school year, Mrs. Ellerman is looking forward to learning more about our Holy Heroes. As a life-long learner 

and faith leader, she is always excited to watch the faith formation of her new class exclaiming, “What a great oppor-

tunity for the students to see how they can use what they learn to enrich their own lives spiritually!” 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish,  Military Members and their families,   Albert Hu-

ber  Barbara Boone  Neva Nelson  Mike Hildebrand  Tanner Scranton  Florence Griesbaum   Susan Bauer   Jackie Schieferdecker  Marjo-

rie Benz  Tony Engels    Paul Obert  Kathy Neuser Sandy Brinkman  Cathy Watson  Kay Ortbals  Ed Terstriep  

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2020:  Margie Niekamp   Betty Lentz   Clarence Genenbacher  

Ray Thompson   Rollie Thomas 

Monday, July 20  
 Parish Office closed  
 
Tuesday, July 21 
8:00 a.m. - noon Parish Office closed 
 
Wednesday, July 22 
8:00 a.m. - noon Parish Office open  
 
Thursday, July 23  
8:00 a.m. - noon Parish Office open  
6:30 p.m. We Care 
 
Friday, July 24 Parish Office Closed 
 
Saturday, July 25  
4:00 p.m. Mass  
6:30 p.m.               Mass for General Public in the Parish Hall 
                               Confirmation/First Communion in Church 
 
Sunday, July 26 
8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Anthony 
10:30 a.m.            Mass for General Public in the Parish Hall 
                               Confirmation/First Communion in Church 
 
   
 

  

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 2 July 11/12 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection           $      168.00                    $  324.00 

Weekly Envelopes   $12,842.00                 $22,352.00 

Electronic Deposits        $ 0.00      $0.00 

Totals   $ 13,010.00  $22,676.00 

Budget Goal  $13,000.00       $26,000.00 

Difference ($   + 10.00) ($ -3,324.00)  

 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 2019-20 

Assessment (FY 2019-20): $83,866.00 
(down 5.8%!)  

Pledged as of Jan. 29, 2020 $26,034.98 

Residual (due June 30, 2020) $57,831.02 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Balance owed to diocese: 

from before July 1, 2018 
$0.00 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-19: 

(ACSA due June 30, 2019) 
$51,396.24 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  

 
Saturday, 4:00 PM 

 

Saturday, 6:30 PM  

St. Anthony Parish Hall 

 Sunday, 8:00 AM 

 
Sunday, 10:30 AM 

St. Anthony Parish Hall 

Key Minister/

Sacristan 
    

Lector Dennis Holbrook David Keck Jim Obert Vickie Arnold 

Usher 

Jr. Dreyer 

Tom Grawe 

+the 2 ushers who 

have already been 

helping 

Elmer Maas 

George Benz 

+the 2 ushers who have 

already been helping 

 

Rod Davis 

Gene Goerlich 

+the 2 ushers who have 

already been helping 

Diane Dittmer 

Greg Dittmer 

+the 2 ushers who have already 

been helping 

Servers Andrew Steinkoenig Noah Benz Samantha Hugenberg Braden Brown 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
    

Rosary Pat Holbrook Tawny Benz Giny Baker Chris Heintz 

Counters: July 20, 2020:   Carol Vogel        Vickie Arnold 

                                                    Rita Goerlich 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat-Sun, 25 & 26, 2020 
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 July 19, 2020                                                              St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Mass Schedule:  All Masses will be now be held at St. Anthony Church. 

First Communion/Confirmation 

Our dates for Confirmation/First Communion have been set; Candidates/parents will receive a letter with details 

including which "group" they will be in (as we will divide the classes to fit into the Covid-19 restrictions).  At this time 

our Sacramental Schedule is as follows: 

3rd grade Confirmation/Communion Masses:                             7th/8th grade Confirmation Masses: 

Saturday, July 25th- 6:30 pm   (Group 1)                                      Saturday, August 1st - 6:30pm  (Group1) 

Sunday, July 26th- 10:30am  (Group 2)                                        Sunday, August 2nd  - 10:30 am  (Group 2) 

***Practice: July 22nd, Wednesday:                                            ***Practice: July 29th, Wednesday: 

       6:00pm  (Group 1)           7:30pm (Group 2)                                6:00pm  (Group 1)           7:30pm (Group 2)     

 

Mass Schedule for First Communion/Confirmation 
 
Due to the number restrictions for attendance at Mass the First Communion/Confirmation Masses will be held in 

the Church with Confirmadis , Sponsors and their guests. 

 

There will be a Mass held in the Parish Hall for parishioners on: 
  

 Saturday, July 25 at 6:30 p.m. 

 Sunday, July 26th at 10:30 p.m. 

 Saturday, August 1st at 6:30 p.m. 

 Sunday , August 2nd at 10:30 a.m. 

St. Anthony Ladies Society Drive Thru Roast Beef Dinner     Sunday, July 19 

St. Anthony Ladies Society will hold a Drive Thru Roast Beef Dinner on Sunday, July 19th, 11:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. at 

the St. Anthony Parish Hall.  This will be drive thru only.  To place an order please drive up on the South side of the 

parish hall.  Stay in your car and your order will be brought to your car. 

The cost is $12 per carry out.  Each plate includes:   

      Roast Beef, Mashed Potatoes/Gravy, Green Beans, Applesauce, Home made rolls, and a delicious home made 

dessert.   

      For more information call the parish office 222-5996 

Junefest & St. Anthony Picnic Raffles 

 

  
The drawings for both the Junefest Big Prize Raffle and the St. Anthony Picnic Raffle will be held at the Back to 

School Bash, Sunday, August 16th. 

Please sell tickets until August 13th for both raffles!!   
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July 19, 2020                                                                St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Jim Freiburg 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Good Samaritan Home 

Barbara Boone 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

     JULY GROCERY ITEMS: 

Canned Vegetables except Green Beans 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities 

Thank you! 

A volunteer to Team Leader for a Funeral 

Dinner Team.  For more information con-

tact Tawny Benz 222-5996. 

Chances for a Quilt, Afghan, & a Yetti Cooler (which will 

be given away at the St. Anthony Ladies Drive Through 

Roast Beef Dinner on July 19th) will be available in the 

back of church and will be sold as you drive through the 

dinner.   You may turn them in at the parish office or put 

in the collection basket at church. 

Chances are $1 each or 8 for $5. 

      

     The following Protecting God’s Children sessions have been scheduled at Blessed Sacrament Parish in Quincy: 

Monday, August 10th & Monday September 14th:   All sessions are 6:00-9:00 p.m.  All sessions are held in the Leo Amen 

Room (cafeteria) at Blessed Sacrament School, 1117 South 7th Street.  Access to the school is via the alley (south) side en-

trance.   

Please call 222-2759 (Blessed Sacrament parish office) to register for any of these sessions. 

Baptism Training to Resume in August:  Deacon Harry 

will resume regularly scheduled Baptism Training on Au-

gust 6th at 6:30pm. He will offer the training quarterly 

there after at 6:30pm on the first Thursday of 

the months of August, November, February, 

and May.  He will accommodate persons whose 

schedules conflict with these dates.  You may 

contact him directly (217) 224-1160 or call the 

parish office 222-5996.    How to register for 

the training?  Just call the parish office on or 

before the close of business of the Tuesday 

before the training is to occur so that we can 

have materials for all who plan to attend.  The 

goal is to have both parents to come to the training.  God 

parents are not required to attend training but they are 

certainly welcome to come.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: 

It has been decided that our tradition of gathering for 

Vacation Bible School may not be in "the best interest" of 

our children and their families (in light of the Covid-19 

restrictions)- therefore, we regret to announce that VBS 

has been canceled for this year. In light of the idea of 

"distance learning"- I'd like to offer something for the chil-

dren who would have attended VBS...so how about if we 

try this: I will put together "VBS-distance learning-

packets" -which will include ideas for the chil-

dren to explore with their families. The pack-

ets will be fairly simple- but will include some 

family activity ideas, perhaps snack ideas, 

craft directions (and perhaps a few supplies), 

and of course Scriptures...this will all be from 

the VBS curriculum we were going to use for 

this year's event.   

I will need to know how many packets to 

make up- so please, if you have children who 

might enjoy this (ages preschool through 5th grade)- 

simply contact me (Bonnie Nytes, DRE... at:  

bonbrod12@gmail.com or call 222-5996) and let me 

know how many packets you would like and how old the 

children are who will use them. Packets may be picked 

up from the church office during the week of July 20th 

(we'll remind you again about this as the time is closer). 

If you would like to "reserve" packets- please contact me 

by ASAP. 

 

Catholic Charities Food Pantry Worker position needed. 

 

The position will average 24 hours per week.   

Applicants must be able to lift 50 lbs. and be able to 

drive a box truck (no special license needed). 

For more information please contact  

Erika Sutton at 217-222-0958. 
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St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy   July 19, 2020 

CareNet Baby Bottle Blitz 

Please remember to return your baby bottle with your 

contribution to support CareNet to church by July 12th.   

Thank you for your support. 

 

St. Anthony Parish and St. Dominic School  

are no longer collecting Plastic Bottlecaps. 

GRIEF SHARE  begins August 13th, 6:00-8:00 p.m. at St. 

Anthony Church.  Grief Share is a 13 week program that 

is designed to help you if you have lost a loved one.  We 

would love to come along side of you as you walk you 

journey of grief.  There is no cost for this group.  Everyone 

is welcome, this is a non-denominational support group.  

We meet weekly.   If you have any questions about Grief 

Share please call Jim Liesen at 577-6664 or 224-4823 

for more information or to reserve your place.   

 

 

GRIEF SHARE  begins Tuesday, August 11th at 10:00 

a.m. at Blessed Sacrament.   For more information con-

tact Jay Grawe at 217-224-3529. 
              

 

AUTOMATIC DONATIONS to  the CHURCH 

 This might be a good time to consider making your monthly 

donation to the church through “AUTO DONATIONS”.  This 

can be done through the parish office   This is the perfect 

way NOT to forget to make that monthly contribution. The 

transfer is done on the last Friday of each month.   


